


 
From: JUGOSLAV BAJKIN < >  
Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 9:47 PM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: Fwd: Community Garden 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email 
is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca 
 
Dear Mr. Mayor and Council Members,  
 
A couple of years ago the neighbors from the Greentree Village asked Burnaby City Council to 
consider their support for the Community Garden at Greentree Village Park, 4540 Wayburne 
Drive (LTO PID 006-890-199). The request was denied. 

Although this lot is zoned as a park use, it is rarely used and we believe that in the changing 
environment, now more than ever before, the local food will gain its importance 
environmentally, security wise and also economically. The partial or complete use of this park 
as a community garden would benefit many residents of Greentree Village but also Metrotown 
and other parts of Burnaby. 

Please advise what would be the best way to initiate the process for setup of a new Community 
Garden in the Greentree Village Park. 

Best Regards, 

Jugoslav Bajkin 
 

Burnaby 
 

 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Mahaffey, Rebekah <Rebekah.Mahaffey@burnaby.ca> 
Date: Thu, Jul 30, 2020 at 3:58 PM 
Subject: RE: Community Garden 
To:  

Hi Jugoslav,  

Thanks for your email. It was forwarded to me for response. I remember this initial request and was 
personally sad that it wasn’t approved.  

To re-initiate please send a letter or email to City Council. See this link for instructions on how to do this: 
https://www.burnaby.ca/Our-City-Hall/Mayor---Council/Submit-a-Letter-to-Council.html 

mailto:phishing@burnaby.ca
https://www.google.com/maps/search/4540+Wayburne+Drive?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/4540+Wayburne+Drive?entry=gmail&source=g
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If Council approves of the direction they will direct staff to work with you.  

Thank you! 

 Rebekah Mahaffey RPP MCIP 

Social Planner 
Direct: 604-570-3623 
Pronouns: She/Her/Hers 
City of Burnaby  |  Planning & Building Department  |  Long Range Planning Division 
City Hall  |  3rd Floor -  4949 Canada Way  |  Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2 
  
Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire 
community. 
  
I respectfully acknowledge that Burnaby is located on the ancestral and unceded homelands of the hən̓q̓əmin̓əm̓ 
and Sḵwx̱wú7mesh speaking peoples. 
  
The contents of this email message are solely the writings, thoughts and/or ideas of the account holder and may not necessarily reflect those of 
the City of Burnaby. If you have any concerns regarding inappropriate use of this account please e-mail the postmaster@burnaby.ca 

 
 

From: JUGOSLAV BAJKIN   
Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2020 3:37 PM 
To: socialplanning, <socialplanning@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: Community Garden 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email 
is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca 

Dear Madam/Sir,  

A couple of years ago the neighbors from the Greentree Village asked the City Council to 
consider their support for the Community Garden at Greentree Village Park, 4540 Wayburne 
Drive (LTO PID 006-890-199). The request was denied. 

Although this lot is zoned as a park use, it is rarely used and we believe that in the changing 
environment, now more than ever before, the local food will gain its importance 
environmentally, security wise and also economically. The partial or complete use of this park 
as a community garden would benefit many residents of Greentre Village but also Metrotown 
and other parts of Burnaby. 

Can you please advise what would be the best way to initiate the process for setup of a new 
Community Garden in the Greentree Village Park. 

Best Regards, 

mailto:postmaster@burnaby.ca
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Jugoslav Bajkin 
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